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Tuesday, November 22………………………Parents and Pastries, CLC at 8:30 
Wednesday, November 23…………………No School, Thanksgiving Break 
Thursday, November 24…………………….No School, Thanksgiving Break 
Friday, November 25…………………………No School, Thanksgiving Break 

 
Principal’s Message 
In this time of uncertainty, I want to ensure that our families and community knows that 
Mountain View remains committed to making our school a safe and welcoming place for people 
of all cultures, religions, races, abilities and sexual orientations.  Our diversity is what makes us 
beautiful and strong.  Mountain View has long had a tradition of accepting, loving, and learning 
from students and families who come from different countries, speak different languages, have 
a variety of religious and spiritual beliefs.  This has been an asset for our school and community, 
and our message is that not only is our school better for it, our city, state, and country is and 
will be better for it, too.  Our students represent the incredible future that our diversity will 
bring to our world.  Continue being positive.  Continue loving others.  Continue in hope.  This is 
a great time to remember that our theme this year is following the golden rule.  It is my 
privilege to work with you all.  Thank you for making me feel welcome.  I will always do my best 
to make sure everyone feels welcome and safe here at Mountain View. 
 

Counselor Corner 
Parents, please join us at Pastries with Parents on November 22nd to recognize those Mountain 
View students who were caught being respectful in October.  Every month we learn about and 
practice character building values and students are recognized for practicing those values.  For 
the month of November the value is "civility."  Visit the counseling website to learn more about 
the value and what your child is learning.    
 
http://mvecounselor.weebly.com/mountain-views-super-power-traits.html 
 

Parents and Pastries 
 The principals would love to meet you, share what is new at Mountain View, and answer 
any questions you might have.  Our next Parents and Principals discussion will be held in the 
Community Learning Center on Tuesday, November 22 at 8:30.  We hope to see you there. 
 

http://mvecounselor.weebly.com/mountain-views-super-power-traits.html

